
	
  
	
  
	
  

UNITE THE UNION 
  

THOMAS COOK AIRLINES LTD 
  

NOTICE TO MEMBERS OF FORTHCOMING INDUSTRIAL ACTION BALLOT 
  

The Union intends to conduct a ballot for industrial action of the 

following members  

CABIN CREW 
   
Voting papers will be sent out on Tuesday 17th June 2014. If you have not received a voting 
paper by 1st July you should contact: Cathy Schofield on 0161 669 8714   
or email cathy.schofield@unitetheunion.org IMMEDIATELY. 

  
The names of the members to be balloted are available at: 
 Unite the Union, 
 Transport House  
Merchants Quay,  
Salford Quays   
M50 3SG  
 
Telephone 0161 669 8714  
 
  If you are entitled to vote in the ballot please check that you are on the list and that your 
address is accurately recorded 

  
If you know anyone who is away from work at the moment but who should be included in the 
ballot, please give his/ her name to your UNITE Representative or contact Cathy Schofield 
as above  so that we can check whether your colleague should be sent a voting paper. 

  
  

  
	
  


